
 

Japanese Language Workshop 

by Ms. Asahi KUNITO 
 

From November 26 to 29, 2024, Ms. Asahi KUNITO, a Japanese language 

education specialist from the Japan Foundation Mexico Cultural Center, 

visited Barbados. During her visit, she observed a Japanese language course 

that commenced this year at the Barbados Community College (BCC). Ms. 

KUNITO exchanged insights on Japanese education in Barbados with 

foreign language educators from BCC, the University of the West Indies 

Cave Hill Campus, and members of the TVET Council. On the last day, she 

conducted a Japanese learning workshop for students from BCC and the 

Christ Church Foundation School. 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to the Christ Church Foundation School 

Conducting a Japanese learning workshop  

Visit to the Barbados Community College 

L-R: Ms. Carla Gaskin, Japanese Language 

Teacher in Barbados and Ms. Asahi KUNITO, 

Japanese Language Education Specialist  

 


